

29th May 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

I hope you are keeping well and staying safe in the current situation. Last night the Government confirmed the wider opening of schools for EYFS, Year 1 and Year 6 children and the continuation of Key Workers. Below are the details of what is happening both in and out of school.

In school, we will start a phased return for EYFS, Year 1 and Year 6 from Monday and also continue to cater for Key Worker children. The details for this have been communicated to the relevant parents and key documents are on the school website under the Newsletter section. It is important to remind parents of those children that ADMISSION Forms must be signed and returned to school before starting back - these can be handed in on day 1 to Mr Hodgson.

For those children in year groups not returning, we have created learning packs which continue to be available outside of school for you to pick up. Alongside this, teachers of Year 2, 3, 4 & 5 will be carrying out regular Zoom meetings for the children to meet and also set learning tasks. If you have not already joined then please send an email to school and we can add you to the relevant group.

These continue to be unprecedented times and again we would love to have all the children back in school but we are no clearer how or when that will be. I will keep you updated as much as I can through Twitter and regular newsletters. In the meantime please continue to stay safe.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson







